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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

We are pleased to announce that this year’s Hot Cross Café will be held 

on Friday 22nd March in the school hall from 2pm - 3pm. There will be 

hot and cold drinks and yummy hot cross buns for you and your children 

to enjoy together.  

 

This will be a ticketed event with tickets issued on a first come, first 

served basis. There will be a link to a Google Form sent out shortly so 

please follow this to book your tickets. Initially tickets will be limited to a maximum of 2 adult tickets per family 

as we only have 100 available however, if the weather is nice and we can use outside, more tickets will be issued 

accordingly.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. If anyone can spare some time to help set up and/or serve at the café, 

please let us know by emailing dl@thomashickman.bucks.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Claire Osborne & Abi Manly 

http://www.thomashickman.bucks.sch.uk/

